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Alford, Patrick

From: Ron42554@aol.com
Sent: Saturday, November 05, 2011 4:16 PM
To: Alford, Patrick
Subject: Extending November 8 Deadline

Mr. Alford, 
  
Due to the volume of data in the DEIR, is there anyway to extend the deadline for comments?  It is difficult for us mortals 
to grasp the document and we mortals are going to be affected by the project. 
  
Thanks. 
  
I will try to get some of my comments to you before the deadline. 
  
Ron Frankiewicz 
  


